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Goodchap Street Stormwater Upgrade, 

Noosaville 
 

Project summary 

Noosa Council is undertaking essential 

stormwater upgrade works on Goodchap Street in 

Noosaville. These works aim to improve 

stormwater management along the street, 

addressing long-standing drainage concerns and 

enhancing the resilience of local infrastructure. 

Scope of works 

This project includes the construction of new 

stormwater infrastructure to enhance drainage 

and manage runoff. Key works include: 

• Installing new stormwater inlet gullies. 

• Constructing a 600mm diameter stormwater 

pipe from the Juro and Goodchap Street 

intersection to the existing system at 74 

Goodchap Street. 

• Building a new stormwater inlet structure and 

extending the kerb on the northern side of 

Goodchap Street. 

These upgrades will assist in managing 

stormwater more effectively and mitigating 

flooding risks in the area. 

Duration of work 

Work is scheduled to commence by the end of 

March and completed by mid-June 2025, 

subject to weather and construction conditions. 

The work will be completed during the day 

between the hours of 6:30am and 6:30pm. 

Community impacts    

Both lanes of traffic will remain open throughout 

the project, with traffic control measures in place 

to ensure public safety. 

Some construction noise is expected during 

working hours, and efforts will be made to 

minimise disruptions. 

We appreciate residents' patience and 

cooperation as we undertake these essential 

upgrades. 
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Funding  

This infrastructure project is proudly funded by 

Noosa Council. 
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